
Invoices
The first invoices for Extended Day and

Aftercare are in today’s folder.  They will
go home every Thursday for the prior

week.  You can send your payments back
to the office in the red folder or drop them

in the lock box on the porch.

Class Dojo
We are using Class Dojo in every

classroom, including Aftercare this year.
It allows for easy communication between
the teachers and you, the parents.  You are
also able to message not only the teacher
but also myself at any time.  I am in each

classroom if you need to reach me for
anything.  If you have not done so yet,

please sign-up for the classes your child is
in.

Upcoming Dates

September 2nd- No School
Sept 4th-27th - MAP Testing

Sept 13th- Family Night!
Oct 7th- No School

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

PA Family Event
Please see the flyer in today’s folder.  We
are SO looking forward to our first event

of the year and seeing all the families
together.  There is a QR code on the flyer,

please make sure to scan it so we can have
a count on how many people are attending

and for ways you can help.

THANK YOU!!
We have received a two wonderful

donations.  One from the parishioners of
St. John’s Church and the other from a

Grandparent of one of our families.  The
money will be put to use for the needs of

the students, teachers, and school
building.  We are going to be able tp

purchase items that were on our long term
wish lists and do some updating around

the school building.  We would like to
express our deep gratitude to our donors.

Important Information
*Donna Mooreland, our counselor, has

provided a packet in today’s folder of the
services provided

*Every child should have a  water bottles
at school

*September Menus are in today’s folder
*Sign-up for Basketball are in today’s

folder.  They are due back ASAP.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

August 26th-30th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


